
 
 

Interested in Cub Scouts? 
 

Inviting all 1st – 5th grade boys! 
 

 
PACK 39 MEETING 

Monday, September 11, 2017 
6:15 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

BPE Cafeteria 
 

To RSVP, ask questions or simply learn more about our 
fantastic upcoming 2017 – 2018 year of scouting events, 

contact Elizabeth Smith at 
elizabeth@gregandelizabeth.com or  

Heather Schueppert at heather@evolutionstrategy.com. 


